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    - Minutes –

_____________________________________________

1. Call to Order and Welcome 
· In Carrie Bjola-Matileg’s absence, Lonnie Griffin (President of Baseball) called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone.  

· Board of Directors introductions were done.

· Attendees included:  Lonnie Griffin, Michelle Schlamp, Lisa Fuchs, Shelley Stamm, Carla Ellert, Jessica Walker, Rob Cherepuschak, Patty Huculak, Michele Nakonechni, Chris Ross, Jeff Hilchey, Leigh Fuessel, Ken Kennedy, Wayne Horvath, Ryan Unique, Peter Hasapis, Alyssa Butz, Darren Olson and Craig Marcynuk.
2. Overview of Association – Lonnie Griffin provided a quick overview of our association and how it is currently set up.
3. 2016 Season End Report – See attached 2016 Season End Report
- 
Each member gave a description of their job duties and what was currently happening in their area.
4. Nominations for vacant Board positions – 
- 
Executive Director – no one stepped forward
- 
Equipment (baseball) - vacant

- 
Advertising and Promotion – vacant
- 
Director positions for Midget and Mosquito baseball open – we will need to send an email to the parents of the Midget age group to see if someone would take responsibility for  this group.  Keith Harkness will be the PeeWee division director.
5. Other Items:
a. Thank you’s – Is it possible to have some kind of “Thank You” gift to give to retiring board members.  (Jen and Carrie)
b. Display for WBMB – Would like to see some kind of display case in one of the communities displaying any trophy’s or awards won by teams in our association.  Possibly inquire with the Balgonie rink as there is quite a bit of space in their lobby.
c. Clothing – Is it possible to just add this cost to the registration fee?  Probably not, as some kids won’t need new clothing.  If there was an option to just buy this on-line, it would be easier for everyone.
d. Bronco Baseball Constitution – We should look into have a constitution for both softball and baseball separately.  Michelle S. will contact Shawn McBain of RMSL to get his thoughts on this.  Carla will look into this for the baseball side.
e. Going forward with more competitive baseball teams – It was suggested that we will need to look at a different model to develop higher level players in the older age groups.  This year, we will follow the PSMHL and open up our association registration to other communities for the Bantam AAA group for a 1 year trial to see if we can get a more competititve team.  We will need to enquire with Sask Baseball to find out what areas we can invite.  Lonnie will contact Sask Baseball, and then the boards of these other communities to see if they are in agreement with this.
f. Large Donation - We received a very large donation to our Association ($30,000).  We will plan to do a “thank you” and recognize this donation.  Maybe we can plan a “Baseball/Softball” barbecue day at the beginning of the season with a banner.
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